JUL 2 8 1962

Docket No. 50-373

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gent lemen:

This refers to the special safety inspection conducted by Mr. I. T. Yin

of this office on June 9-10, and 18, 1982, at Teledyne Engineering Servizes,
and June 15-16, 1982, at Sargent and Lundy Engineers, of activities at
LaSalle County Station, Unit 1, authorized by NRC Construct.on Permit

No. CPPR-99 and to the discussion of our findings with Mr. B. R. Shelton

of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

No items of noncompliance with NRC requirements were identified during the
course of this inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's ragulations, a copy
of this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the
NRC's Public Document Room. If this report contains any information

that you (or your contractors) believe tc be exempi frem disclosure under
10 CFR 9.5(a)(4), it is necessary that you (a) notify this office by tele-
phone within ten (10) days from the date of this letter of vour intentien
to file a request for withholding; and (b) submit within twenty-five {25)
days from the date of this letter a written application to this office

to withhold such information. If your receipt of this letter has been
delayed such that less than seven (7) days are avaiiable for your review,
please notify this office promptly so that a new due date may be estab-
lished. Consistent with Section 2.790(b)(1), any such application must

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined curing
be accompanied by an affidavit executed by the owner of the information
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which identifies the document or pa't sovugh' to be withheld, and which
contains a full statement <f ihe ressong wrich are the bases for the
claim that the information should be withheld from publiic disclosure.
This section further requires th: statement to nddress .ith specificity
the considerations listed in 10 CFR 2.790(%) (4. The :unformation sought
to be withheld shall be incorporated as far as possibie into a separate
part of the affidavit. If we do not hear fros you 1o this regard within
the specified p«riods noted above, a copy of this lecter and the enclosed
inspection report wiil be placed in the Public Jocument Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerniag this inspection.

Sincerely,

dfd/fw

Little, Chief
Engnpeering Inspection Branch

Enclosure: Inspection
Report No. 50-373/82 - 31(DETP)

cc w/encl:

Louis C. DelGeurge, Directos
of Nuclear Licensing

R. Cosaro, Site Construction
Superintendent

T. E. Quaka, Quality
Assurance Supervisor

R. H. Holyoak, Station
Superintendent

R. B. Stephenson, Proiect Manager

DMB/Docume¢nt Control Desk (2ID3)

Resident Inspector, RIII

Karen Bo:gstadt, Office of
Assistant Attorney Gerieral

Dan Bemernit, FEMA, RV
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